
 

 

 

 
Ref: SISL: BSE/2024-25/020 
Date:  12th day of September, 2024 
 
 

 

To, 

The Manager – Listing Compliance, 
Department of Corporate Service, 
The BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
 

Subject: Intimation regarding receipt of Resignation from Statutory Auditors of the 

Company in pursuance to Regulation 30(6) read with Schedule III of SEBI Listing 

Regulations.  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 (Listing Regulations) read with sub-clause 7A of Clause A in Part A of 

Schedule III] of Listing Regulations, we wish to inform you that M/s. JAY Gupta & 

Associates, Chartered Accountants (ICAI Registration No. 329001E), vide its letter dated 

23rd August, 2024 have resigned as Statutory Auditors of the Company effective from the 

conclusion of the Annual General meeting for FY 2023-24 to be held on 27th September,  

 



 

 

2024, for the reasons stated in their communication. Necessary steps are being taken to 

appoint another Auditor in the resultant casual vacancy at the ensuring Annual General 

Meeting, which shall be intimated accordingly, along with the date of meeting of the Board 

of Directors in which the same will be considered. Further, the information required from 

the Auditor in pursuance of SEBI Circular No. CIR/CFD/CMD1/114/2019 dated 18 

October, 2019, are attached herein.  

 

We request you to take the above disclosure on record. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

FOR AND BEHALF OF 

SHANTIDOOT INFRA SERVICES LIMITED 

 

 

CS Pallavi Pramod Bhandari  

Company Secretary and Compliance officer 

M.No.: -057904 
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